
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

04 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Next week, 7th – 11th February, we are planning to give the Y6 children who are not going to 

Arthog a week of exciting outdoor activities.  

 

Some of these activities will take place in the Dothill Nature Reserve and might involve them 

getting muddy, so we would like them to come in their own clothes for the whole week 

(something that they can get dirty). The clothing they wear will need to be warm and 

weather-proof and they must have a coat. We would also like them to bring in a pair of wellies 

or walking boots to get changed into. In case we get wet whilst at the nature reserve, they 

can also bring a change of clothes in a bag (their outdoor PE kit would be ideal for this).  

 

We are likely to be in the nature reserve at lunchtimes, so the children  will need to bring in a 

packed lunch too. (Please note no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). If your child has Free School 

Meals and you would like the kitchen to make a packed lunch for your child for the week 

please let us know. 

 

Thanks for your assistance with this. We’d like to make this a week for them to remember.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

Dave Kirkpatrick 

Assistant Head 
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